B M W RIDERS OF TOLEDO DECEMBER 21, 1970

For the last meeting of the year, our attendence was very good. We even had our new lifetime member, Dave Sloan there all the way from Kenton, Ohio. We were very happy to have him.

For those of you that attended last month's meeting you know Dave Sloan had our incorporation papers which were filled out and sent in. Well we are now incorporated as the papers are back. Thanks Dave.

In last months news letter, Don Smith told you about the new, but lower prices on our club patches. For those of you that ordered patches you should be able to expect them in about 5 to 6 weeks as the order has been sent in.

Those of you who are interested in the NWOMA meeting it will be Monday, December 28,1970. Don't forget we will be applying for a date to hold a Poker Run at that meeting. Try and make this meeting, as the more there to represent our club the better.

Enclosed you will find a copy of all the ammendments and additions to our constitution and by-laws that were changed in the past year. This should bring our records on them up to date.

For those of you that are interested there is a Sanction meeting in Columbus on Sunday, January 3,1971. Anyone wanting to go contact Don Smith as he has the address and information.

I have noticed some of our members have expired AMA cards or some are almost expired. You must renew them to be an active member. If by the meeting night you have not renewed them, see me as I have the applications for this.

For those of you that did not attend last months meeting, it was voted on that we alternate our meeting night from the second Tuesday to the second Monday. Other words on the uneven month we will meet on the second Monday, on the even month we will meet on the second Tuesday. So our first meeting of the new year will be Monday January 11,1971. Lets all try to be there.

Without your support, were nothing Your secretary,
Liz Smith